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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 
 
From:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
  Gary Widerburg, PSC Secretary 
 
Date:   April 6, 2021 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested, Docket No. 21-999-10 
 
 
On April 5, 2021, the Utah Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum requesting an 
extension of time to the action request deadline to gain additional data on how the change to 
prepaid wireless service fees will impact the Utah Universal Service Fund.  
 
For good cause shown, the PSC grants the extension of the action request deadline from April 8, 
2021 to April 15, 2021. The PSC endeavors to make surcharge changes effective on dates that 
are convenient to the industry, such as the first day of a quarter or fiscal year. In this instance, the 
PSC is targeting July 1, 2021, which would require a rule change to be submitted to the Division 
of Administrative Rules before April 30, 2021. 


